
MAGS/DMC Field Trip to Sugar Creek
March 29, 2014

On March 29 MAGS hosted a 
Dixie Mineral Council field trip to 
Sugar Creek. About 60 people 
made the trip, some from 
hundreds of miles away. The 
weather could have cooperated 
more but we all had a good time. 
Thanks, Charles and W. C., for 
making this a really good event.
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After hunting in the 
creek for hours, 
attendees were 
offered snacks 
provided by MAGS.

MAGS gave prizes for 
various categories of 
finds.  One of those 
prizes was the 
beautiful piece of 
petrified wood—found 
on Sugar Creek—that you saw pictured above.  Also, MAGS presented 
the property owner with a thank-you gift (pictured below).


